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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

This report is an update from the Leader of the Council and all Cabinet Members to Members 
of the Council on matters relevant to all portfolio areas.

Councillor Phil Davies, Leader of Wirral Council, said: 

“It is now three years since we created the Wirral Plan – the first ever shared set of 
priorities and goals which the Council, the private, public and voluntary sectors 
committed to own and deliver together. I am incredibly proud of what we have achieved 
since then. 

“While we are not without our challenges, it is clear we are making a huge difference to 
people’s lives all across the borough, and we are finding ever more imaginative ways to 
do more with less. We made a commitment when we first agreed this plan to report 
back o Wirral residents – to keep resident informed, and give open, honest appraisals of 
our progress so we can be held to account on the promises we made. 

“In our Wirral Plan Annual Review you will see countless examples of where the 20 
Pledges are making a difference to residents’ lives. The report highlights where we are 
making those impacts, but does not shy away from where we still have work to do. 

“The Wirral Council Delivery Plan sets out our stall for the coming year. It provides a 
clear commitment to Wirral residents on what we will deliver in the coming twelve 
months: a relentless focus on our 20 Pledges combined with ensuring we deliver on 
those things most important to our residents. 

“I am proud of the progress we have made, and excited about our future plans. I 
encourage everyone to read these reports.”

REPORT SUMMARY

This report supports the commitment made in the Wirral 2020 Plan to report back on 
progress to our residents on the pledges we made.  The Wirral Partnership consists of every 
major public agency in Wirral, alongside large employers and many community and voluntary 
organisations who have signed up to jointly deliver the Wirral Plan. The Partnership is now 
three years into delivering the Wirral 2020 Plan.

There are two documents attached to this report.  The first is the Annual Report of the Wirral 
2020 Plan, and the second sets out the Council’s priorities for 2018/19.


